
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 24-1 
 

A RESOLUTION HONORING AND THANKING KATHERINE SCHLADEMAN 
FOR HER SERVICE TO THE HUDSON COMMUNITY. 

 
WHEREAS, Hudson voters elected Ms. Schlademan as the Ward 1 Council representative in the 2019 
Election, and she served a four-year term working for the benefit of the community; and 
 
WHEREAS, service in the capacity as a Council representative requires many hours above and beyond 
the duty of voting at meetings; and  
 
WHEREAS, during her tenure on Hudson City Council, Ms. Schlademan served as Council Liaison to 
multiple boards and committees, including the H.O.M.E. Committee and Architectural & Historic Board 
of Review; and 
 
WHEREAS, as a small business owner in Hudson, Ms. Schlademan came to Council with a unique 
background of interacting with city officials, visitors and residents in the community; and 
 
WHEREAS, it is the desire of the Mayor and Council to publicly thank and honor Ms. Schlademan for 
her service to the City of Hudson. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the City of Hudson, Ohio, on behalf of 
itself and the residents of the City, expresses its thanks and gratitude to Katherine Schlademan for her 
dedicated service to the City of Hudson. 
 
 
Adopted this 16th day of January 2024. 
 
              
Jeffrey L. Anzevino, Mayor    Christopher W. Foster, President of Council 
 
              
Christopher A. Banweg    Michael W. Bird 
 
              
Patricia L. Goetz     Karen E. Heater 
 
              
Nicole V. Kowalski     Skylar J. Sutton 


